Shipyards, Lockport, LLC

November 17, 2011
Attachment to 0496-EX-PL-2011
Why STA Is Necessary:

Bollinger Shipyards, Inc. has been awarded a contract by the Department of Homeland Security to construct the 154 foot Fast
Response Cutter Patrol boat (FRC) and a communications suite is part of this new construction. Currently there are twelve cutters
under contract with additional options available through the end of September, 2014. Equipment level and full integrated level testing
is required by the Governments contract requirements. The contract number is HSC(G23-08-C-2FR125.

The U.8. Coast Guard Contractual Point-of contact is the Administrative Contracting Officer for the on-site U.S. Coast Guard Fast
Response Cutter Program Resident Office. (PRO}):

Mr. Alan K. Harker

8365 Hwy 308 S.

Lockport, Louisiana 70374
Phone: 985-532-7234
Alternate phone: 985-532-2554

Purpose of Operation:

Demonstrate that new communications equipment provided to the U.S. Coast Guard complies with contract requirements. The
requested STA request is for U.S. Coast Guard support in FRC emitter testing only, and test frequencies have been co-ordinated with
the U.S. Coast Guard spectrum management;

Ronald G. Blackmore

COMMANDANT {CG-652)

ATTN (Spectrum Management Division)

US Coast Guard

2100 2nd ST SW Stop 7101

Washington, D.C., 20593-7101

Work: 202-475-3552

Cell: 202-870-3774

FAX: 202-475-3923

EMAIL: ronald.blackmore@uscg.mil
SIPRNET: blackmoreruscg.smil.mil
Website: http: hitp://cgweb.rss.uscg.mil/communicationsportal/defanlt.aspx

Contact: Bill Dicken
Phone: (985) 532-7767
Email: billd@bollingershipyards.com

Sincerely,

William A, Dicken
Bollinger Shipyards
Special Project Engineer



